
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
    

 

September 1, 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
We cannot wait to welcome your child to RMS for the first day of school on Wednesday, 
September 8!  Click here for our welcome video and some important last-minute 
information.   
 
Important Information 

• 6th Grade Orientation is tomorrow, Thursday, September 2 from 1:00-2:00, and it is 
for students only.  Drop your child off at the side entrance. 

• Students enter the building at 7:25 and must report to their homerooms by 7:35. The 
school day concludes at 2:25.  All students are encouraged to take the bus to and 
from school each day. 

• Parent pick-up/drop-off is in the front of the school.  Staff members will direct you, 
so please follow the procedures.  

• Please review your child’s schedule. There may have been some last-minute changes 
(academic support, room changes, etc.)  Print your child’s schedule, so they have it 
for the first day. 

• Be sure your child has a mask.  School supply kits will be distributed on the first day 
of school.  6th grade students will receive them at orientation. 

• Chromebook distribution will start on Thursday, September 9.   

• Back to School Night is Tuesday, September 21 at 6:30 PM.   

• On the first day of school, your child will receive a parent pick-up authorization 
form.  Please complete and have your child return it to school.  

• Morning homework room starts on the first day of school from 7:00 AM and runs 
each day.  Drop-off is at the front of the school (1st gym door).  Afternoon 
homework room, which runs Monday through Thursday from 2:30-4:00, does not 
begin until Monday, September 20.  
 

We look forward to a wonderful school year! 

Sincerely, 

Sharon Moffat Jonathan Moss 
Principal  Assistant Principal 
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